
CITY OF BELL GARDENS
PLANNING COMMISSION

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Wednesday, January 17, 2024, 5:15 pm Planning Commission
meeting has been cancelled due to no items ready for the Planning Commission to consider.

 
The next scheduled regular meeting will be held on the date below in the City Hall Council
Chambers located at 7100 Garfield Avenue, Bell Gardens, CA 90201.

February 21, 2024 at 5:15 p.m.

Posted By: Erika Gutierrez Date: 01/11/24 Time: 10:15 a.m.


	Meeting Agenda

